
                                         

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Everyone  

I am Mrs Gallagher and I am writing to say that Mrs Dales and I are 

really looking forward to seeing you all, hopefully, in September and 

welcoming you into Year 3. We have already been discussing the topics 

we will be covering (we are starting with an exciting topic about Vicious 

Vikings!) and preparing the classroom. 

For many of you, it may feel very strange when you return to school, but 

we are all going to work together to make your next year at Hipswell a 

real success. As you start Key Stage 2, it is really important that we set 

an excellent example to all the Key Stage 1 classes, so we have high 

expectations of behaviour and attitude – I am sure you will do us proud!  

Although it has been a strange and sometimes difficult time for everyone 

over the last few months, we are looking forward to starting the school 

year, welcoming some new members of our class and helping each other 

settle into Hipswell again. Year 3 is a really exciting year and there is a 

lot to look forward to. I hope everyone is ready to work hard and make it 

the best year we possibly can! 

Have a lovely summer holiday, and we are looking forward to seeing you 

on Tuesday 8th September.  

Mrs Gallagher and Mrs Dales. 

 

  Mrs Gallagher Mrs Dales 


